
SOVEREIGN HARBOUR (SEA DEFENCES) CIC 

SUMMARY OF BOARD MEETING ON 23 September 2019

Mr Cervenka was unable to attend the meeting. Mr Pursglove took the chair.

There were few matters which were not routine, save that Mr Runalls resignation as a board 
member was noted, and the Secretary was asked to express the Board’s appreciation of his 
services. Board members will give consideration to identification of suitable candidates, for 
invitation to apply for appointment. Ideally candidates will be independent rather than 
associated with one or other of the organisations interested in the operations conducted by the 
CIC.

It was noted that the beach appears to be in good condition at present.

Next meeting will be on 9 December 2019.


